							

TIRE AND ELECTRONIC
RECYCLING DAY

The Fountain County Solid Waste Management District will be holding a “Tire and Electronic Recycling Day again this year.  The event will take place on Friday, September 22, 2023 from 7:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. and on Saturday, September 23, 2023 from 8:00 a.m. until noon. You may bring your items to the Recycling Center located at 423 E Landfill Road, Veedersburg, Indiana. 

For this event, you will be allowed to take up to four (4) auto tires for free, but a fee of $2.00 will be charged for any additional tires after that.  There will be a limit of up to twelve (12) tires total.  No tractor tires or large truck tires will be accepted.  Along with the tires, we will be also taking electronics, such as TVs, monitors, CPUs, keyboards, fax machines, printers, VCR/DVD players, cell phones and cables.  

This day is intended for resident of FOUNTAIN COUNTY only.

We hope to see your there.



